
Books, Books, Books  

The 2019 OCAAC Al-Anon Marathon Committee  
is requesting book donations!  

 

Please consider donating a book or two as an individual or from 

your Al-Anon meeting. We try to have enough books donated to 

be able to give at least one away at each marathon meeting to the 

newest newcomer. It’s such a warm and welcoming gift. Many 

times, it’s the first Al-Anon meeting that person has ever attend-

ed! You may give your book donations to any OCAAC committee 

member to carry back to the committee meetings, or you may call 

the marathon chair or co-chair to make arrangements. Thank you 

for your consideration,  

Lorraine J., OCAAC Al-Anon Marathon Chair, (949) 350-5677  

Steve M., OCAAC Al-Anon Marathon Co-Chair (949)-813-9923 

 


